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Hello Bradford,
 
This message is submitted to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) on behalf of Legacy
Reserves, L.P. (Legacy) to provide notice for resampling monitoring wells at the LMPSU Trash Pit
(1RP-3660).  On January 4, 2021, after providing notice to OCD, personnel from Larson & Associates,
Inc. (LAI) collected groundwater samples from four (4) monitoring wells (MW-1 through MW-4). 
There are questions concerning the laboratory results that could not be answered by the laboratory
and/or field notes, therefore, Legacy has approved LAI to resample the monitoring wells.  We have
scheduled the resampling for Monday, February 1, 2021, at approximately 10:00am MST.  Please
feel free to contact Heath Loftin with Legacy at (432)689-5200 or hloftin@legacyreserves.com, or
Mark Larson at (432)687-0901 or mark@laenvironmental.com, or me if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Robert Nelson
Sr. Geologist
Office – 432-687-0901
Cell – 432-664-4804
rnelson@laenvironmental.com
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